
Year 1                        27th January 2023  

 

R.E:  This week we completed our topic on Judaism and then began our new topic on ‘Meals’. 

Following our discussions on the special meals we experience with our families, we will go on 

to think about the special meal that is celebrated  at Mass. 

 

Key vocabulary:  bread, host, wine, gift, meal, family, Holy Communion, Last Supper, Mass, 

blessing, Preparation of the Gifts, litany, chalice 

 

English: In English this week, we introduced a new book, ‘Where’s My Teddy?’ by Jez 

Alborough.  This is a lovely book with a rhyming text that the children really enjoyed. The 

children have carried out lots of activities based on this book.  

We will be working on other Jez Alborough stories next week. 

 

Key vocabulary: Full stop, capital letter, finger spaces, because 

 

Maths: This week in maths, we continued our work on place value. Later in the week the children 

carried out ‘subtraction stories’ using pictures, see below.  

Next week we will be counting to 50 forwards and backwards, beginning with 0 or 1, or from any 

number.  

 

 
 

Key vocabulary:  Numbers 0 - 50, ones, tens, digit, forwards, backwards, addition, add, more, 

and, make, sum, total, altogether, subtract, equals, take away, bonds, part-whole, part, whole.  

 

Science:  This week we shared the story of the ‘Three Little Pigs’ and discussed the materials used 

to build the three houses and the properties of each material. Is each material waterproof? Which 

material was the best and why?  

Next week we will be carrying out an experiment to find out which fabric is the most absorbent. 

 

Key vocabulary:  Plastic, wood, metal, glass, fabric, properties, smooth, rigid, hard, tough, 

transparent, opaque, flexible  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Extra information:  

 

Please see World Book Day resource sheets at the end of this update for your child to work 

on if they are at home on Wednesday 1st February.  This work is optional and will match 

work carried out by children who are in school. 

 
Please watch the phonics videos with your child. 

 

As one of our PE sessions is outdoors please ensure your child has grey joggers and a pair of 

trainers available at school. 

 

Please send in boxes of tissues if you can. 

 

Homework:  

Thank you for all the sentences in your new books. Please remember to support your child to 

think of a well-constructed sentence about the picture and encourage them to write it out 

neatly following the school handwriting policy, all lower case letters need to start on the line. 

 

 
 

Please return homework by Monday. 

 

 
 

 

 

 



If you would like to continue with additional maths support you can download this free app – 

1-minute maths. 

 
 

Please see below for the wellbeing challenge. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

Ann and Frankie 

 

 

Five Ways to Wellbeing Challenge 

 

GIVE 

 

Do something kind for someone in your class, school or family. Choose one person per day for 

the next week. 

 

 

GIVE     BE ACTIVE   TAKE NOTICE CONNECT  KEEP LEARNING 
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